
Athletic Commission Meeting 5/5/24 

-Board and Coordinator Introductions 

-Fish Fry #’s 

-2025 Fish Fry 

-Current Initiatives 

 -Track Update 

 -Athletic Website-Record Keeping, Guides for Each Sport 

 -#’s on front of Basketball Jerseys 

 -Championship Shirts 

 -Soccer Day with FC Cincy 

 -Service Day in the Fall--------Neighborhood Cleanup? 

 -Soccer Registration open, Will open Golf soon 

-Look ahead to next year 

-Positions to be filled after 2024: CYO Golf Coordinator, CYO Soccer Coordinator, Uniform 

Coordinator 

-Equipment needed-Bball racks and leather game balls, repair volleyball cart wheel, 

portable volleyball net?, basketball court is slippery and has poor reputation throughout 

CYO-needs to be re-tacked 

 -Status Update from Each Sport 

 -Soccer: recruit referees, new setup for Jr Soccer 

 

-Will need new volleyball uniforms soon-look to double utilize with soccer? 

-Bball registration: needs to start shortly after school begins 

-Championship banners-can we get these put back up? Taken down during repaint of gym and 

never put back up 

-Need more soccer goals, especially for Older CYO teams 

-Look into Oak Grove soccer complex for practices? 

-Look into drop down net for bball court to separate it: both sport and school usage possible 



In attendance: 

Pat McDowell-President 

Justin Barraclough-Vice President 

Andy Godby-Spiritual Liaison 

Dawn Barraclough-PTO Liaison/Fundraising Coordinator 

PJ Wagner-CYO Soccer Coordinator 

Lindsey Columbe-K-2 Soccer Coordinator 

Jessica Pricci-Uniform Coordinator 

Nick Kanoza-Equipment Coordinator 

Mike Hallock-Girls Basketball Coordinator 

Danny Fortener-Boys Basketball Coordinator 

Stacey Orick-Junior Track Coordinator 

Katie Shelton-Future Junior Track Coordinator 

 


